

SAM N. CLAUS and his reinfish are based upon an inspiration from Hallmark Cards, Inc., Kansas City, Missouri.

OFFICERS:

President:

Stephen M. Waste (301)713-2325 FAX (301)713-1043

swaste@ccgate.ssp.nmfs.gov

Vice President: Deborah Ann New (202)452-7753 FAX (202)452-7702

dnew@wo00ee.wp.wo.blm.gov

Secretary/ Treasurer:

Vacant

UPDATES:

The symposium for the 1996 AFS meeting is well underway. Stephen has contacted several individuals and requested that they present papers at the Symposium. We are still in need of one or more individuals with expertise in Great Lakes or Gulf Coast estuaries to round out the symposium. Be sure to contact Stephen if you would like to be considered for participation.

Laurie Sullivan has moved to another job and will be unable to serve as the Secretary/Treasurer. Please let Deborah know if you would be interested in the vacancy.

REMINDERS:

DON'T FORGET TO SEND IN YOUR \$5.00 FOR THE ESTUARIES SECTION when you pay your American Fisheries Society dues.

Please send any information you have on vacancies, pending legislation of interest, or events of interest to Deborah or Stephen.

HAVE A WONDERFUL HOLIDAY SEASON!!!